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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Temporary Relocation for Precinct 706 

October 18, 2022 

Earlier this year the City Of Richmond began a major renovation project at the 
Powhatan Community Center that will add 1200 square feet to the facility. The timeline 
for this project’s completion is early next year. Powhatan Community Center serves as a 
polling location for voters who reside in Precinct 706. Due to this renovation project, the 
polling location for Precinct 706 has been moved.  

My office will mail notices this week to all of the registered voters in this precinct. This 
notice will inform them that their new polling location for this election will be Calvary 
United Methodist Church at 1637 Williamsburg Road.  

This relocation will be temporary. Voting will return to the Powhatan Community 
Center following the completion of its renovation. 

For further questions regarding this, please contact my office. 


